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Comments: The South Fork of the Salmon contains endangered species like the Bull trout and Chinook salmon. I

travel to Idaho for recreational opportunities. I lived in the state for 25 years and enjoy returning there to fish.

Mining in this watershed has already hurt the area and we do not need another Superfund site. Thank you for

your consideration in allowing comments.


